

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD
t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074
Wednesday 2nd December e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk
w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Donations/Christmas Fair

Thank you so much for all your donations to the Fair; chocolate, jars and the Den of Secrets, your generosity is very much appreciated. As discussed at the meeting we will be setting up after school on Friday if you are available to help. To assist with the Father Christmas queue we will be providing timed tickets at the front entrance on Sunday. The Fair begins after Mass on Sunday morning at 10.30am, I hope to see you all there.

Silver Trail

Over the next few weeks we are collecting silver coins to assist with the Silver Trail which will take place in the last week of term. As ever the competition between classes to create the longest line is great; thank you for your support.

Christmas Plays

Next week we are having our Christmas Plays for EYFS and Key Stage 1. There are two shows for each and as we do not have tickets can I please ask you attend only one. The afternoon shows tend to be very busy so if you can attend the morning show it would be very helpful. In addition please do not 'save' more than one seat for family members.

Site Manager

We now have a new site manager, Paul Sandham. I hope you all join me in extending a very warm welcome to him; I am sure he can rely on your support.

Playgroup

A reminder there is no playgroup next Monday morning due to dress rehearsals.

Thank you as always for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





